TREWIDLARRIMARY & PRESC
SMART NEWSLETTER 28.03.207

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week | éve noticed all
There are primroses growing out of the hedge in the lane and
there are daffodils everywhere! How lucky we are to see the
abundance of Spring foliage everyday.

At School this week, weeve ope
have children in Class 1 and spent time sharing their learning in
their workbooks. We have also continued to have our music
specialistin-t he sounds of ¢l ongs congae ech
school have made me smile on more than one occasion! Our art sessions have bee
excellent too. Class 2 are learning about pattern and printing. Class 1 will be
starting to create 3D scul ptures wusin
look incredible.

Next week is the last week of the Spring Term. It seems to have flown by! We are
looking forward to a packed week of learning before the holidays begin.

| hope you all have a really lovely,
relaxing weekend.

With warm regards,

Amanda Cummings
Head of School
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